SANT BANI SCHOOL

Head of School Search Update
December 11, 2024

Dear Sant Bani School Faculty, Families, and Friends,

Thank you for your continued interest in and engagement with the Head of School
search process. Our finalist candidates were warmly welcomed and left their campus
visits deeply impressed by Sant Bani School. We appreciate your hospitality, as well
as your help in assessing the candidates and providing essential feedback for
consideration.

The search committee is now fully immersed in synthesizing and reviewing
information relevant to our decision-making. Resources include our Carney Sandoe
consultants, comprehensive survey data, and input from individual members of the
community, faculty, administration, staff, parents, and students. Most importantly, we
are conducting extensive referencing, which provides deep insight into each candidate
from those with whom they have worked. In the coming days, after a rigorous process
of due diligence and deliberation, we will recommend one candidate to the Board of
Trustees. We anticipate a public announcement in the coming weeks.

Thank you for your support and patience in this important final stage.

Warmly,
Emma Co '03 P '31 '33 Sarah DeBenedictis P '22 '27
Co-Chair Co-Chair

Head of School Search Committee Head of School Search Committee



